
 
To: All Editors                               February 17, 2025  

 

MAINTENANCE WORK TO IMPACT LOGWOOD FACILITY 

Water Supply to Sections of Hanover & Westmoreland to be Impacted 

  

Water supply to customers in sections of Hanover and Westmoreland served by 

the Logwood Treatment Plant will be temporarily suspended from 9:00 p.m. 

on Thursday, February 20, 2025 to 6:00 a.m. on Friday, February 21, 2025 in 

order to facilitate maintenance work by the National Water Commission (NWC) 

team. 

  

Areas to be affected include Logwood, March Town, Cave Valley, Santoy, 

Orange Bay, Negril, Sheffield, Green Island, Salt Spring, Winchester Housing 

Scheme, Cauldwell, Pell River, Archwell, Saxam, Bloody Bay, Sheffield, 

Negril, West End, New Hope, Norman Manley Boulevard. 

  

The NWC regrets any inconvenience this may cause and urges its valued 

customers to store water for use during this outlined period. 

   
END  

CONTACTS:         Community Relations Department (Western) 

                               876-727-8069 

                               Corporate Public Relations Department 

                               876 929-1128, 876 929-5430-5; Toll Free: 888-225-5692 


